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I spoke to a company called “Convergent Nonprofit Solutions” about 
helping AVVA to obtain a fundraising guide line. After a lengthy 
conversation with them about our organization, they felt that we were 
not ready for their company to help us at this time. Instead they 
suggested a beginner program for our organization, but after hearing 
they had a startup cost of $26,000 which at this time I find it to be 
completely unacceptable!  

Joanna has found a company called “Charity How To”. After talking with 
them I have signed us up for three webinars which will take place this 
week and next week. 

In the mean time I will be continuing my efforts on trying to obtain a 
dependable funding stream with a fundraising company.   

I will keep everyone posted. 

 

Kathy Andras 

Kaye Gardner  


